

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Friday, 12th July 2024

## Reception Tote Bags 2023/24

Dear Parents and Carers.



The PTA is delighted to inform you the tote bags designed by your child is now on sale.

Each child wrote their name and did a little picture of themselves which was then printed onto the bags. They are a lovely keepsake of their first year at Green Ridge and a great present for family members!

They can be purchased for £6.00 from the PTA Events website <u>www.pta-events.co.uk/greenridgepta</u>.

All orders will be sent home with your child from Wednesday, 17th July 2024.

Thank you for your support and if you have any questions, please contact the PTA.

Yours faithfully,

Three.

Laurilee Green Chair of PTA

